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SAFEGUARDING STANDARDS -  WELFARE OFFICER SUPPORT 
 
 
Working with the Customer Support Team and Regional Safeguarding Team we have created a 
dedicated Welfare Officer page on the LTA website which will hopefully steer new and existing 
Welfare Officers to all the information they need.  
 
We hope this will improve the Welfare Officer customer journey breaking down a lot of information 
into easier bit-size chunks depending on whether they are considering the role, new in post or 
already an existing welfare officer.  
 
You will find the new dedicated page here - https://www.lta.org.uk/about-us/safeguarding-
protection/welfare-officer/  
 
The page can be accessed on the Safeguarding homepage and the Venue Standard page (under 
the Welfare Officer accordion). 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The page is now live, but we are still adding/amending sections but hopefully this will all be 
beneficial ahead of venue registration (separate communication to follow on venue registration 
launch).  
 
Links will also be added to the Contact Us page and the venue newsletter in November. 
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